The P&C Colour Rush 2025 is coming!

The event will be held on Friday 16th May from midday to 3:10pm

Here we answer some FAQ

Does my child need to fundraise to participate? No. Although we encourage everyone to get involved with
fundraising, it is not a requirement of participating in the Colour Rush. You can fundraise by finding your class link
through the website https://www.mycause.com.au/events/mowbray2025colourrush

Do I need to give permission for my child to participate? Yes. A notice will be sent via School Bytes on Thursday 1°*
May. Please fill in this form if your child wishes to take part in Colour Rush 2025.

Can my child do the course without the colour powder? Yes. The fun run is designed to be like an obstacle course
independent of the colour powder. If your child doesn’t want to be coloured, they can still take part in the course.

What should my child bring and wear? Students should wear mufti on the day of the event. We are asking
children to bring a pair of sunglasses to protect their eyes and a plain white or black shirt is recommended.

What is the colour powder made out of? The colour powder is made from food-grade cornstarch and
FDA-approved food and cosmetic dyes. It is non-toxic, biodegradable, and safe for skin and clothing contact. Our
volunteers will do their best to aim the powder towards the torso however wind may cause the powder to
protrude on your child’s face or hair.

What are we raising money for? We are hoping to raise $20,000 as a school community to put towards upgrading
the fans in the school hall.

What prizes are available? The class that raises the most money wins a pizza party and they get to COLOUR BOMB
Ms Alford! Second prize- class pizza party, 3rd - Slushies and 4th - Paddle Pops. Every class that raises $250 will
receive chupa chups and for $500 raised, everyone in the class will receive zooper doopers. The prizes have been
generously sponsored by Mowbray OSHCare.

What'’s the $10 payment in my term account for? This year a $10 OPTIONAL payment (non-fundraising) will be
added to each student’s Term 2 account to contribute toward the costs of running the event (i.e., inflatable
obstacle course and coloured powder). If you do not wish to pay, you can uncheck the box when paying your
account through School Bytes. It is NOT a requirement of participating in the Colour Rush. The $10 payment goes
towards the cost of holding the event, whereas the funds raised by the students will go toward the upgrading of
the fans in the school hall.
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